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December 12, 2018 
 

 

***** IMPORTANT NOTICE ***** 

 

Due to the expiration of the original Home Affordable Refinance Program (HARP) loan products, the Towne 

Mortgage Family of Companies will no longer be accepting new applications under the Fannie Mae Refi Plus and 

Freddie Mac Relief Refinance mortgage programs.  This change is effective immediately and affects all origination 

channels. 

 

All existing loan applications in process with the Towne Mortgage Family of Companies must be locked on or 

before January 31, 2019 and close on or before June 30, 2019. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Operations Group 

Towne Family of Companies 

 

 


